Greg Lowis

Subject: FW: Letter of Support

From: budarl@telus.net <budarl@telus.net>
Sent: October 13, 2020 7:22 PM

To: Info <info@merritt.ca>

Subject: FW: Letter of Support

The Royal Canadian Legion Branch 96 is applying for New Horizons for Seniors Program. We are planning to install three
handicap washrooms in the Legion and are applying for the $25,000.00 Grant.
We would very much appreciate it if you would provide us with a Letter of Support for this project.

Arlene Johnston
President

Box 527
Merritt, B.C.
V1K 1B8

Cell 250-XXX-XXXX



